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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy 

Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall attendance 96.0%   Target 97% 

R1   91.2%  Y1.3 96.4%  Y2.5   97.1% 

R2   100%  Y1.4 95.9%  Y2.6    97.9%             Y2.7    93.3% 

Website 
You can find all letters which are sent home 

and school events on our website. 

School Uniform 
School Uniform- just a reminder that 
you can order logo 
sweatshirts/cardigans/fleeces from 
Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, Sunderland, 
SR1 2JD. We no longer sell uniform from the 
school office. 
Book Bags – these are only available 
from the school office at a cost of £3.75. 

Headteacher 
Mrs Allen 

 
This week is International week.  All classes have chosen a 
different country to learn about.  We will be looking at the 
cultures, languages and foods from around the world.  
Please ask your child which country they are learning about 
and look for interesting facts they could share with their 
class. 

Heather Blakeman is our new Family Liaison Officer and is 
here to work with our children and families.  If you think 
there is anything we could help you with, please feel free to 
call into the office to arrange an appointment. 

Dates for your Diary 

All new dates for your diary has been sent home in 
September. Please check you have received it.  We 
also have all dates on our calendar on our website  

 

Aldi ‘Get set to eat fresh’ Kits for Schools 
 

Just to remind you all that we’re collecting these 
stickers in school for a chance to win £20,000 for 

school sporting equipment. 

Attendance 
Well done to R2 for winning the attendance bear.  

Keep up the great work!!! 
100% 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Any parents who require a code 

to set up your account please 
contact the school office and we 

will be able to assist you.  
 

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
May we remind all parents/carers NOT to put 
any money in your child/children’s book bags.  
Please make all payments online or at the 
school office. 
Also any reply letters may be given to staff at the 
school gate or brought to the school office.  

 

Competitions for all! 
We have sent home, over the last week, 
competitions for your child/children to 

complete at home and return to school by 
Monday 30 September 

Hoopstarz visit 
The children had a great fun day on 

Friday 20th September with Sharon, our 
instructor, hula hooping!  They had such 

fun learning new skills and having a great 
time exercising in the sun. 


